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To the Resident 

 

Revetment Wall Reconstruction – Charles Clarke Park - Mooloolaba

Project summary 
As part of Sunshine Coast Council’s program of works 
to improve infrastructure and coastal protection across 
the coast we are replacing the existing revetment wall 
at Charles Clarke Park. The ageing revetment wall at 
this popular area is degraded and no longer effective. 

This renewal will ensure the parkland and footpath are 
protected from coastal hazards and will include: 

 reconstructing up to 180 lineal metres of the 
revetment wall 

 rebuilding the degraded coastal path, along with 
other minor parkland improvements 

 installing a new compliant handrail and 
balustrades. 

Start date 
We have scheduled work to start in late January 2024, 
aiming for completion July 2024 (weather and site 
conditions permitting). 

Property access and parking 
For the safety of our community and contractors, the 
car park will be closed during this time. The majority of 
car parking spaces along River Esplanade will remain 
open.  

 

Public toilets, barbecues and the playground will also 
remain open. A temporary footpath will run parallel 
with River Esplanade to enable safe passage for 
pedestrians and cyclists. 

Traffic management 
Heavy vehicles delivering construction materials will 
be managed with traffic controllers who will 
supervise works for public safety. We will do 
everything possible to ensure this project is 
completed on time and with minimal inconvenience 
to the public.  

We appreciate your patience during construction. 
 

Further information 

For further information about this project please 
contact council’s project officer, Paul Beckworth 
on the details below (stating project number 
K3827 Revetment Wall Reconstruction Charles 
Clarke Park). 
 

 

 

 

A note from your local councillor 

Many in our community are familiar with the stunning views of the marina at 
the Wharf Mooloolaba and the Mooloolah River looking out from Charles 
Clarke Park. The park is supported by a revetment wall which I have noticed is 
aging and in some sections starting to fail. I realise this park is very popular for 
residents and understand that works may cause an inconvenience for some, 
however I am sure many will understand the renewal of these assets is an 
important function that council undertake and will ensure the continued 
enjoyment of this fabulous park by all for many years to come.  Cr Joe Natoli 



 

 

Figure 1: Site Location 

 

Figure 2: Work Plan 

 


